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I do not support real fur from animals on clothing.  

The filthy conditions of cages and gross lack of care along with neglect and abuse is 

just disgusting. 

To treat an animal this way for the sake of their fur shows there is something wrong 

with us. There is no excuse for this unethical treatment of any animal for  

any reason. This needs to stop now. 


